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8th July 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are delighted to announce that Year 6 invite you to their production of ‘Peter Pan’ in 

the school hall on Friday 18th July 2025 at either 1.30pm or 6.30pm.  

Tickets will be available from the school office from Thursday 10th July to parents and 

family members of year 6 pupils. A maximum of 4 tickets per family will be available. 
Please only take the tickets you need and we will release any extra tickets on Monday 

14th July for families who would like more.  

On Friday 18th July, we kindly ask that you allow your child to stay in school until the 
end of the evening performance. If you are not watching the evening 

performance, please collect your child at the end of the performance, which 
will by 7:45pm roughly. Children will be allowed to bring a sensible snack and a drink 

for this (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles). School will provide refreshments for them too.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs Davis and Mrs Trueman 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

RETURN SLIP TO SCHOOL OFFICE 
YEAR 6 PRODUCTION OF ‘PETER PAN’ – FRIDAY 18th JULY 2025 

 
Please send me ………….… tickets for the afternoon performance at 1.30pm 

 

Please send me ………….… tickets for the evening performance at 6.30pm 
 

A maximum of 4 tickets per family are available 
 

 
Parent/Guardian of ________________________________________________ 

 
Please remember that we will only admit people to the performances who actually have 

tickets 
 


